
November 13, 2022

ZionReformed.org

ORDER OF WORSHIP


Prelude:  Let It Be Jesus


Call to Worship:  O Praise The Name


Welcome & Greeting


Worship Song:    Another In The Fire

	 	 	   Psalm 46 (Lord Of Hosts)


Children dismissed to Zion Kids


Announcements


Congregational Prayer


Scripture:  Matthew 25:14-30


Message:  “Stewards of Everything Entrusted to Us”


Offering:  Build My Life	 


Closing Song:  Yet Not I But Through Christ In Me


Blessing


http://ZionReformed.org


ZION KIDS ANNOUNCEMENTS

ZION KIDS: All kids birth through 5th grade must be signed in at the 
Zion Kids Check-In Kiosk located in the lobby before the service. All Zion 
Kids must be picked up by a parent (please bring the corresponding tag 
to pick up your child) following worship. The nursery will be staffed for 
kids birth - 3 yrs. Preschoolers meet in room 206. K-2nd graders meet in 
room 205. 3rd - 5th graders meet in room 207. 


CHRISTMAS PROGRAM practices will be held on 11/13, 11/20 & 12/4. 
Kids will meet in room 205 for 30 minutes following the worship service. 
Dress rehearsal will be on Saturday, Dec. 10 from 9:00am-10:30am and 
the program will be held on Sunday, Dec. 11 at 9:30am.


ZION ANNOUNCEMENTS 

CONGREGATIONAL CARE: If you have a pastoral care need or concern 
we encourage you to contact your elder (assigned by last name):

	 Pattie Grooters (A-D)	 Ken Johnson (E-H)	 Eric Zondervan (I-M)	 	
	 Tim Mekkes (N-R)	 Arlyn Zoet (S-U)	 	 Haley Stone (V-Z)

If you know of someone in our church family, or if you personally need 
some help, please contact our Chair of Deacons, Jerrod Holzgen at (616) 
520-1771.  You would bless us by letting us walk with you.


WE HAVE a Family Room available for parents with babies and small 
children where you can watch the live-stream of the worship service while 
comforting a baby or giving a restless toddler a little extra space to move 
around for part of the worship service. The Family Room is across from the 
nursery. Upon exiting the sanctuary/worship gathering space, turn right 
and it is the first room on your right.


PRAYER REQUESTS: Larry Westra will have major back surgery on 
Friday, November 18.  Continue to pray for those in our 
congregation who are dealing with ongoing health problems. 


A SURVEY for the Pastoral Search Process was emailed to the 
congregation on November 9.  Preferred method of response is online 
but hard copies are available on the table in the narthex for those 
without internet access. Deadline to respond is Sunday, November 20.



DONATIONS of the following items (full size - not travel size) are needed 
for the Personal Care Pantry and can be placed in the box in the narthex 
marked “pantry donations”.    Laundry Soap,      Bar Soap,      Dish Soap,        
Disposable Razors,  Shampoo,    Conditioner,  Toothpaste,     Paper Grocery 
Bags,,  Deodorant,   Tampons,   Maxi Pads ,  Paper towels (1 or 2 pack)  and  
 Toilet paper (1-4 pack).


HAND2HAND could use donations of the following food:  Snack Pack / 
Jello pudding cups, bags of cracker or snack cracker packsRice Krispie 
treats (prepackaged), granola bars, Slim Jim beef snack sticks, fruit snacks, 
and microwave popcorn. 


ZION YOUTH ANNOUNCEMENTS

REGULAR YOUTH group meetings tonight.


• High School Youth(9-12 grade) meet from 4:00 - 5:30 pm.

• Middle School Youth (6-8th grade) meet from 5:45 – 7:15 


PAYMENT for the following events are due on Sunday, Nov. 30:

➡Middle School Winter Retreat #2  $50.00

➡Middle School Mission Trip #1  $25.00

➡High School Winter Retreat #2  $50.00  

➡High School Mission Trip #1  $50.00


THIS WEEK AT ZION:

TODAY

	 10:50AM	 	 Christmas Program Practice

	   4:00PM	 	 High School Youth Group meets

	   5:45PM	 	 Middle School Youth Group meets

WEDNESDAY

	   6:30PM	 	 	 Praise Team Practice


WEEKLY OFFERING: November 6, 2022

Weekly Budget:  $10,261.17	 	     Year to Date Budget:            $236,006.91

General Fund:     $  9,807.45	 	     Year to Date Contribution: $197,253.61




JOIN US for a service of Thanksgiving on Wednesday, November 23 at 
6:30PM. The Deacons have designated the Thanksgiving Offering as 
follows:


• The first $1,500 received will be split evenly between the 
personal care pantry, Hand to Hand and Threads.


• The remaining amount received will be split 50-50 between 
Access of West Michigan and Love Your Neighbor.


ALSO, FOR THANKSGIVING, we will gathering physical items to gift to 
our to Hand 2 Hand & Personal Care Pantry recipients.


• For Hand 2 Hand we are collecting sugar cookie mix and frosting 
for kids to make cookies over Christmas break.


• For Personal Care Pantry we are collecting toothbrushes and 
toothpaste. 


Our hope is to provide these toothbrushes and toothpaste to those 
who might not have the income to regularly visit the dentist and 
receive new toothbrushes every six months.


We will be inviting people forward to bring these items during the 
offertory at the Thanksgiving Eve Worship Service. If you are unable to 
make it to the Thanksgiving Eve Worship Service, we invite you to bring 
these items the Sunday before and place them in the baskets at the 
sanctuary entrance.



